DIVISION COUNCIL MEETING

HUMAN RESOURCES

November 28, 2005    9:30 a.m.

Attendees:  Wade, Quarles, Franklin, Jeffrey, Lopez, McCoy, Oshio, Waller, Yaguchi, Yuan

1. Marcy suggested we have a “Wall of Acknowledgement” to identify and recognize new employees with their photo, job title and department.  Marcy will approach Jeff with the idea and in turn have him present it to Cabinet.  If approved, photos will be hung in a case on the wall between the Board Room and the Office of the VP Administrative Services.  

2. Marcy will speak with Ann Garten to get her cooperation in having Dwight take 5x7 photos of all new employees.  Michele and Urania will work together to coordinate appointment times between new employees and Dwight and posting the photos in the case.

3. Urania will need to order the case and matting for 5x7 photos.  

4. Nina and Lisa were awarded Applause cards for the development and training of  procedures for paperwork processing of newly hired Casuals and Students.

5. Allene asked staff to put together helpful information for ECC employees for Ann Garten’s April issue of MyECC.  One suggestion was to inform employees about the update information form.

